
 

    
 

 

 

 

TO:  Members of City Council  

 

FROM: Mayor Bouley 

 

DATE:  March 26, 2021 

 

RE:  Community Development Advisory Committee (CDAC) Appointments 

 

 

I propose the reappointment of the following individuals to the Community Development 

Advisory Committee, each continuing to serve as members representing the general 

public for additional three-year terms that will expire April 30, 2024. 

 

 Jeff Bart, 69 Snowshoe Trail, Hopkinton. 

 Michael Gfroerer, 12 Tahanto Street, Concord.  

 Janet Sprague, 12 Cricket Lane, Concord. 

 

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed reappointments 

are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the 

April 12, 2020 City Council meeting. 

 

 

      

City of Concord, New Hampshire 

Mayor Jim Bouley  

 

 


